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Dear Student     Date: 16 November 2015 

 

This is a call for all students who have not applied for Registration Appeals Committee (RAC) 

and all students who have outstanding fees from 2015 and cannot afford to pay them by 

registration next year (2016), to come to the SRC office and enlist their names.  

 

We do not promise to settle debt but we would like to begin to construct a student 

database and begin fundraising and negotiating for students.   

 

In this light we urge students to apply for RAC before the Closing date (08 December 2015) 

and to not prolong and procrastinate. Please use the SRC office for queries and enquiries 

related to the above mentioned. 

 

Mawande Dlamini 

MSRC Secretary General 

Cell: 076 907 4951 

Tel: 031 260 4440 

 

Nkosinathi Ndebele 

MSRC Student Services  

Cell: 084 477 3596 

Tel: 031 260 4440 


